

November 2022



IMPORTANT!

Wednesday November 16th Your MGA would like to welcome you back for an extended Happy Hour at the Lexington bar area! There will be Happy Hour priced cocktails from 2pm until 5 pm. Your MGA will provide some light appetizers to snack on while you welcome your friends back to the new normal.

Opening day has been pushed back to January 11th, 2023. It will be a 4 person scramble with a dinner afterwards. If you sign up to play golf opening day you will automatically be included for dinner. We are still working with food and beverage to finalize the menu. There is no official MGA day until January 11th.

Your new executive committee members and officers are,

Ed Catalano President

Larry Voit Vice President
Dale Kroft Treasurer

John Waterworth Secretary

John Clay Committee Member
Denny Taylor Committee Member

We also will have your MGA hat distribution on 11-16-22 so be patient as we give you the hat your ordered. Look for a separate station to pick up your hat from Denny Taylor and his assistants.

See you there, and THANK YOU for your support of YOUR MGA

Ed Catalano and your Executive Committee.